TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Responsibility for preparation for the new school year

Preparation for any learning and work process requires setting goals and objectives while taking into
account new strengths, new opportunities, and plans. This means that every professor, from the teacher to
the members of the team of the educational institution, is responsible for their own professional point of
view. For the same purpose, an extended meeting of the rector of the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and
Agricultural Mechanization with the participation of members of the administration and all heads of
departments was held on August 11 at 11:00 in the form of a video conference via Zoom. The
videoconference was opened and moderated by the rector of the institute, Professor Umurzakov Uktam
Pardaevich.
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The main issues on the agenda were the state of preparation for the new 2020-2021 academic year and
the tasks to be performed. In this regard, the first vice-rector of the institute Mirzaev Bahodir Suyunovich
made a presentation. Then there were questions and answers on the report. Concrete solutions and
comments were made on issues such as staffing, training hours, online video lessons. Members of the
rector's office and all heads of departments took an active part in this meeting with their opinions. The
extended online meeting was conducted on-demand through the Zoom app.
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